
 

18 July 2016  
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
I am writing to give you some information about The English course your child 
will be commencing in September. As they start Year 9, they will begin 
studying for the AQA English Language and English Literature GCSEs and for 
both of these they are required to read a number of texts. It would be really 
useful for your child to have their own copy of some of these texts to enable 
them to read it at home, make notes in it and use it for revision.  We will, of 
course, be able to provide school copies for lessons but these will need to 
remain in school and will not be your child’s personal copy. 
 
Please indicate below which texts you will be providing for your child and 
return the slip to school by Wednesday 20th July. They will not all be needed 
for September; the first text will be Jekyll and Hyde.  If you would like your 
child to use school copies, you do not need to return the slip. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Ms A Britten 
Lead Teacher of English 
 

Please return this reply slip to Ms Britten by Wednesday 20 July 2016 
 

 
Student Name_____________________________   Tutor Group__________ 
 
I will provide my child with the following text(s): 
 

� The Strange Case of Dr Jekyll and Mr Hyde by Robert Louis 
Stevenson 

� Macbeth by William Shakespeare 
� Lord of the Flies by William Golding 

 
 
 
Signed__________________________________      Date______________ 


